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The first reason that this is unlikely to reinforce your 
child’s ‘have a go’ behaviour is that the promised reward 
is too distant in the future. It will mean they may have, 
for example, faced the fear for a whole week with nothing 
good seeming to have happened at all. Children are rarely 
able to see such a distant event as an incentive. Second, it 
is likely that the holiday will need to be booked before the 
goal has been achieved and that it will be very hard to not 
go should the goal not be met. This reward is also a very 
big deal! If your child had an even bigger goal to aim for 
in the future, how would you top that? Finally, the whole 
family’s holiday resting on his or her performance puts a 
lot of pressure on the child and, understandably, siblings 
would be very annoyed if the family holiday was can-
celled. The consequences of this are likely to be negative 
for your child. Rewards, as we have discussed, should act 
as a bonus.

Rewards worksheet

Tips to remember:

•	 Make praise clear and specific

•	 Include a range of rewards under each category

•	 Rewards don’t need to be expensive

•	 Make sure both you and your child agree to the 
reward
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•	 Make sure you would be willing not to give the reward 
if the goal was not met

•	 Try to have rewards that can be given immediately or 
soon after the goal has been met

Things to do with my child: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other things my child would enjoy: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROBLEMS WITH GIVING REWARDS

Parents sometimes have concerns about giving rewards to 
their children. The box on page 123 lists some of the com-
mon concerns that parents raise, along with our responses 
to them.




